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1. Carla Carroll

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Beach

4. carla.carroll@gmail.com

5. 07/30/2018

6. Discussion of Ordinance No. 833 - Amendments to Shoreline Municipal Code Chapter 20.50 for
MUR-70’ Zone Tree Retention

7. I am disappointed in the Planning Commission’s recommendation to reduce tree retention
requirements for MUR 70 and allow the removal of significant trees. The climate is changing and is
getting warmer. The recent hot weather is a worrying signal of what increasing average
temperatures and climate change will bring. I just read another article about the impacts and costs
of the extreme heat to people and the economy. I urge the Council to reject the recommendation
of the Planning Commission to reduce tree retention requirements. Please think through the impact
of short term gain versus the long term benefits of a livable, healthy environment for people and
the economy.
Thank you.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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